

Help Us Grow Your Chamber...Refer a Member

As a valued member of our organization, you can play an active role in helping The Chamber grow its membership by forwarding your referrals to our membership department.

By referring these companies or organizations to the Chamber, you're not only contributing to the vitality of our broader business community, but also to the continued success of your colleague's business.

The Chamber of Commerce's Member Referral program is a great opportunity to help your Chamber and your business grow. When you refer a company who becomes a member of the Chamber, we will extend our gratitude by giving you \$40 in Chamber Cash and acknowledging your company in an article in our monthly newsletter.

Please share with other businesses the ways that your company values your Chamber membership. To refer a potential member, please fill out the form below. Let the company you are referring know that we will be in touch with them, and we will take care of the rest!

Referral Terms:

- Current Chamber members, or any employees of current members, can participate in this program.
- A referral for this program is a business or repeat member (who hasn't been a member for more than a year) that joins the Chamber as a direct result of a current member's efforts.
- One full year of membership dues must be paid by the New Member.
- There is NO limit to the number of referrals you can make.
- Your Chamber Cash is good for up to a \$40 credit towards: event registration fee, chamber dues, eBlasts, or newsletter inserts.
- Chamber Cash will expire 2 years from date of receiving.



Your place for area information and business services.

Our Members Are Our Best Marketing This is What They Are Saying About Their Investment:

As a member of the Grundy County Chamber of Commerce & Industry, I give kudos to the all the chamber staff for help in promoting my business. Participation in various activities available through the chamber is encouraged and is the catalyst for the growth of my business. As we all know, a safe, vibrant, growing, community is great for families & provides great opportunities for business. I believe this organization deserves some credit for helping to produce a positive atmosphere for business. Thank you, Jess Alvarez, A+ Home & Building Inspections

Just wanted to let you know how much we appreciate our Ambassador showing up at our store to see how things are going. She is extremely pleasant and seems to genuinely care about how we, and the downtown in general, are doing. We appreciate the program in general, and believe that she is a wonderful example of what an ambassador should be. Thanks! - Brianna Lynn's Boutique

When my company needed to respond to an OSHA inquiry on the noise level in our plant, a call to the Chamber quickly put us in touch with another member industry in the area who could help. This assistance certainly proved what membership in the Chamber can do for a company in need of assistance."

Sponge Cushion, Inc.

Know a business that could benefit from being a member? Complete this bottom portion and fax it to Samantha at the Chamber (815-942-0117) or email:

<u>samantha@grundychamber.com</u>. Questions? Call her at 815-942-0113

YOUR INFORMATION:	REFERRED BUSINESS INFORMATION:
Name:	Contact Name:
Business:	Title:
Phone:	Business:
E-Mail:	Address:
How has your business benefitted from being a member of the Chamber?	Phone:
	E-Mail: